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Further information here 

 

See dates and book here 

SSCE Cymru CPD sessions 

Dates available in June 2023. 

 

COMING 

THIS YEAR… 

SSCE Cymru 

eLearning 

TRAINING 

“Firstly, I’d like to say a big thank you to Sarah and Taylor from Ysgol Pen y Bryn, Colwyn Bay, 

for organising such a fantastic event last month to celebrate their Silver Armed Forces Friendly 

Schools Cymru award and bringing Service children from their cluster together to enjoy a day full 

of fun activities! It’s been a busy month, with lots of really positive school visits and meetings with 

staff who go above and beyond to support their Service children. It’s great to see more schools 

across the North wanting to become an Armed Forces Friendly School. Please get in touch if you would 

like more information on how I can support you with this. Lastly, just a reminder that we run free online 

CPD training for school staff to better understand the experiences of Service children which can be 

accessed through the link below.” Cara, CaraLloyd-Roberts@ynysmon.llyw.cymru 

 

 

“As we enter June and look to celebrate Armed Forces Day 2023, I am thankful for all the  

amazing Service children I have met recently across Wales. These children are so inspiring.  

They show incredible resilience, positivity and are always hopeful. Even when they face  

challenges put upon them by being part of a Service family, such as a much-loved parent  

having to be away for prolonged periods of time or moving regularly, changing schools, saying  

goodbye to friends and hello to new ones. Armed Forces Day is much more than recognising our 

wonderful serving personnel, but also their families who sacrifice so much for us too. If you know of any 

Service children in Wales who would like to become an ambassador with us and share their experiences, 

then please do get in touch.” Jo, Joanna.wolfe@wlga.gov.uk  

SUPPORT/FUNDING 

SSCE Cymru Case 

management support 
Available throughout the year. 

 Advice: Speak to your RSLO 

and use the SSCE Cymru 

funding advice resource. 

 

ARMED FORCES FRIENDLY SCHOOLS CYMRU 

Participation Lead Officer 

Congratulations to Mount Street Infants 

School, in Powys, for being the first school to 

achieve the AFFS Cymru GOLD award!!! 

Also, congratulations to Prendergast C.P 

School, in Pembrokeshire, for achieving their 

BRONZE AFFS Cymru status! 

 

 

 

Further information here 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Wales National Education Show: 16th June 

USW Creative Forces Day: 23rd June 

Wales National Armed Forces Day: 24th June 

Wales Air Show: 1st & 2nd July 

Teaching Remembrance Day: 4th & 5th July 

Further 

information 

here 

NEW SSCE Cymru funding advice 

Including: advice, ideas & checklist 

 

RESOURCES 

Available here 

     

 

 Available here 

Armed Forces Day 2023 

See information and resources to help 

you celebrate Armed Forces Day. 

 

Regional School Liaison Officer for North Wales 

https://www.sscecymru.co.uk/schoolsandlocalauthorities/funding/default.htm
https://www.sscecymru.co.uk/events/trainingsessions/default.htm
https://www.facebook.com/people/SSCE-Cymru/100085033424658/
mailto:CaraLloyd-Roberts@ynysmon.llyw.cymru
mailto:Joanna.wolfe@wlga.gov.uk
https://twitter.com/SSCECymru
https://www.sscecymru.co.uk/schoolsandlocalauthorities/armedforcesfriendlyschools/default.htm
https://www.sscecymru.co.uk/events/upcomingevents/default.htm
https://www.sscecymru.co.uk/schoolsandlocalauthorities/funding/default.htm
https://www.sscecymru.co.uk/events/armedforcesday/default.htm

